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 11th January 2024 

 
Year 4 Educational Visit to New Brighton, Wirral -  Tuesday 16th January 2024  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are so excited to be able to take children in Year 4 on a Educational Visit to New 
Brighton, Wirral on Tuesday 16th January. Whilst there we will be observing and analysing 
the graffiti. This links to our Art unit of work this half term.  
 
We will travel to and from New Brighton by train and return to school in time for lunch. 
Please ensure that your child arrives at school at 8.45am as we will be departing school at 
9.00am.  
 
Your child should come to school dressed in their full school uniform wearing a warm 
waterprood coat and suitable walking shoes.   
 
For this trip to go ahead, we would ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.80 to cover the 
cost of the train fare. Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Lynch  
Year 4 Class Teacher  

 


